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WATER AUTHORITY OF DICKSON COUNTY APPOINTS NEW EXECUTIVE LEADERSHIP TEAM

Dickson County, TN —January 14, 2025 — The Water Authority of Dickson County (WADC) is pleased to announce the appointment of a
new executive leadership team following the retirement of Interim Executive Director Danny Bledsoe in December 2024. After several
months of thorough interviews, meetings, and work sessions, the WADC Board of Commissioners has unanimously appointed Scott
Miller as Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Susan Tummins as Chief Financial Officer (CFO), and Michael Rogers as Chief Strategy Officer
(CsO).

The appointments were officially made during the board meeting held on January 13, 2025, where a motion was passed to solidify the
new leadership structure. This decision marks a significant step forward for WADC as it aims to enhance operational efficiency and
continue providing high-quality water and wastewater services to the community.

"Scott, Susan, and Michael bring a wealth of experience and knowledge to their new roles, and we are confident in their ability to lead
the Water Authority into the future," said Todd Murphy, Chairman of the WADC Board of Commissioners. "Their diverse backgrounds
and strategic vision align perfectly with our goals to enhance services and better provide for the residents of the communities we
serve."

Scott Miller, the newly appointed CEO, with over 26 years with the authority, has an extensive background in water and wastewater
management and organizational leadership, positioning him to effectively guide WADC towards its strategic objectives. Susan
Tummins, M.B.A., has over 25 years tenure with the authority in the financial department. As CFO, Tummins will oversee the financial
health of the organization, ensuring financial stability and compliance with regulatory standards. Michael Rogers, P.E., has been the
Engineering Manager for WADC since 2015. Serving as CSO, Rogers will focus on developing and implementing innovative strategies to
enhance WADC moving forward.

The Water Authority of Dickson County remains dedicated to its mission of providing reliable and safe water and wastewater services
while navigating the challenges of growth and sustainability in the community. The board looks forward to the contributions of the
new executive leadership team as they embark on this important journey.

For more information about the Water Authority of Dickson County and its services, please visit www.wadc.us or contact Rocky
Bowker at rbowker@wadc.us or (615) 441-5433.

**About the Water Authority of Dickson County**

WADC was formed as a regional water and wastewater service provider by the consolidation of the City of Dickson Water and
Wastewater System, Turnbull-White Bluff Utility District, and Harpeth Utility District. In 2006 the City of Fairview’s Water and
Wastewater systems were acquired, as well as the Wastewater Systems from the Town of White Bluff in 2015. The Water Authority of
Dickson County is committed to delivering high-quality water and wastewater services to the over 23,000 customers within its service
area.
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